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As the first term of the new school year is complete, and Christmas is just around the corner there is just time
for a quick WISPA round-up! Even though we were not able to hold the Christmas Fair this year the children
have enjoyed selecting their Secret Santa gifts in a hugely successful sale and we have been able to run the
Christmas Raffle with many fabulous prizes on offer. The children enjoyed creating decorations for the
competition and all classes were lucky enough to receive a visit from Santa and a wrapped gift for every child.

This term we have raised an incredible £3405. Thank you to all the new volunteers particularly from the Year
R parents who have joined us this term.

None of this would have been possible without the dedication of the volunteers needed to organise and run
these events for the children. A huge thank you to everyone for supporting the events this term. We are
excited to be able to fund future projects in 2024. These will include new colourful rugs for classrooms and a
possible garden improvement project for the courtyard. Come along to the next meeting to find out more.

We are still looking to fill the three main positions in the Committee; those of Chair, Treasurer and Secretary.
If you are interested in more information about these roles or you are interested in joining the committee in
the New Year, we’d love to hear from you: https://forms.gle/LFZgw2yhb86984C97

We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break!

Latest Event Totals

. £3405
+*"  Christmas Raffle
" Your School Lottery Xmas Decoration Competition

£953
£67 £40

If you have any second-hand
Glnts_ uniform orders or donations
Date for your diaries: please click below: _

https://forms.gle/icTikRrtFGRW3
Ns56

Next WISPA planning meeting 7:00pm

n Parents of Westfields Infant School (Run by WISPA) @ wispacommittee@gmail.com




